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Fw: City Assessment

From DLG City Manager <manager@dillinghamak.us>
Date Fri 5/9/2025 11:31 AM
To Anita Foran <Anita.Foran@dillinghamak.us>; DLG City Clerk <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

FYI

Daniel E. Decker Sr.
City Manager
141 Main Street Box 889
Dillingham Ak, 99576
907-842-5211

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments may contain confidential
and/or privileged information intended only for the designated recipient(s). If you are
not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, disclosure,
copying, distribution, or use of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this
email from your system. Thank you.

From: Vivian Braswell <vbraswell@bbna.com>
Sent: Friday, May 9, 2025 11:13 AM
To: Alice Ruby <mayor@dillinghamak.us>; Curt Armstrong
<curt.armstrong@dillinghamak.us>; Kaleb westfall <kaleb.westfall@dillinghamak.us>;
Michael Bennett <michael.bennett@dillinghamak.us>; steve.carriere@dillinghamak.us
<steve.carriere@dillinghamak.us>
Cc: Jon Sorensen <jon.sorensen@dillinghamak.us>; DLG City Manager
<manager@dillinghamak.us>
Subject: City Assessment
 
Good morning, and forgive me for being so late to protest our city property
assessment.  I had been sick
For several weeks with the bad cold that had been going around and was not able to
get much done. I am
Formally protesting the 2025 property valuation for the Braswell family property. I
understand valuations



Went up 13% which is above the allowable increase per state law which is 3% a year.
This excessive increase
Needs to be remedied by the city and re-evaluate everyone’s property and stay within
the allowable assessed
Values allowed. 
It is my belief this mistake is on the city, not the property owners, it is up  to the city to
fix it.
Thank you for your assistance,
V.I. Braswell
Braswell property assessments, and airport building assessment for Mulchatna Air.


